Trolley Stop Relocation Notice

[Details of the Change]

The pickup location at Hilton Hawaiian Village (1st
floor of The Grand Islander) will be changed as follows:

For Ala Moana Center-bound:
Changed to in front of Aqua Palms Waikiki

For Royal Hawaiian Center-bound:
Changed to next to the ABC Store
beside the Hilton Grand Waikikian

Due to road construction on Kalia Road, it has become
necessary to change the bus stop locations.
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.




